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From: Sarah Goff

To: JWMPS Exhibits; Sen.JackieWinters@state.or.us; Rep Stark
Subject: HB 2355 Must pass
Date: Tuesday, June 13, 2017 11:06:14 PM

Dear Senators and Representatives,

As the world has become aware through the prevalence of video footage, racial profiling is a
serious and deadly problem in our country, including in Oregon. And the effects don't stop
with an arrest - harsh sentences for non-violent offenses, disproportionately doled out for
people of color, ruin lives and take away parents from supporting their families, while doing
little to address problems of addiction and mental health. We need to end these racist and
destructive practices. Please make sure HB 2355 passes!

Sincerely,
Sarah Goff
97214
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